
National Public Engagement
Survey on

Health Information

HIQA, in partnership with the Department
of Health and the HSE, is conducting a

national telephone survey on the
collection, use and sharing of health

information.

1,200 people will be surveyed between
October and December 2020.

We will use the findings to improve health
information and patient safety in Ireland.

 
of the survey with patients and the
public.

                 with healthcare professionals from a
wide range of professions.

with members of the public, patients and
special interest groups.

on a model for the collection, use and sharing of health
information.

We're also engaging with the public on
health information through:

Cognitive testing

25 interviews

Focus groups

6-week public consultation on draft recommendations 
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Findings will be used

by HIQA to make recommendations to the
Minister for Health on a model for the
collection, use and sharing of health

information in Ireland.

by the Department of Health and the HSE to
inform future developments

in relation to national health information
strategy and policy.
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